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Statement of Purpose 
Rocketship Public Schools (“Rocketship” or “RPS”) is committed to the safety and security of 
students, faculty, staff, and visitors on its campus. In order to support that commitment, we have 
led a thorough review and revision of Rocketship emergency mitigation/prevention, health, 
preparedness, response, and recovery procedures relevant to natural and human-caused 
disasters. 
 
The Health/Safety Plan herein is the official policy of Rocketship Public Schools. It is a result of a 
comprehensive review and update of school policies in the context of its locations. We support its 
recommendations and commit the school's resources to ongoing training, exercises, and 
maintenance required to keep it current and tailor recommendations to new regions as 
Rocketship expands. This plan is a blueprint that relies on the commitment and expertise of 
individuals within and outside of the school community and clear communication with emergency 
management officials. 
 
This handbook was written in compliance with this school’s charter and developed in cooperation 
with Federal and State guidelines. 
 
This plan is to be reviewed annually. 
 
This plan includes specific courses of action to be taken in case an emergency situation 
develops. Every employee of Rocketship Public Schools is expected to be familiar with this plan 
in order to carry out his/her responsibilities in an emergency. 
 
The major objective of emergency preparedness is to save lives and protect property in the 
event of a disaster. This plan was developed with this in mind. 
 
A hard copy of the full plan can be requested at the Rocketship Futuro Academy front office. 
 
 






